
 

Photo caption: 

International experts are pictured at a press conference to present their 

Conclusions and Recommendations of the Review for the Second 

National Reports under the International Covenant on Civil and Political 

Rights and the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural 

Rights on January 20, 2017. (Source: Ministry of Justice website.) 


